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NOTIFICATION OF
CANCELLATION OF
REGULAR MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of
the Inland Empire Resource Conservation District
scheduled for February 8%, 2024 at 12 PM has
been CANCELLED. The next reqular meeting will
be held Thursday, March 14", 2024 at 12 PM at
IERCD HQ, 25864 Business Center Drive — Suite K,
Redlands CA 92374.



